
 

 

 

 

 

English 

In English we will be looking at 

Legends and linking this to our 

History Topic.  We will be using 

the novels Beowulf, Anglo-Saxon 

Boy and Viking Boy which are 

great stimuli for debates,  

discussions and cross curricular 

writing.  

 

DT 

The children will work with different fabrics 

and will use different techniques to design, 

make and evaluate their own bag made from 

upcycled/recycled products, They will also 

learn the skill of weaving linking to their 

History topic. 

 Computing 

In Computing the children will be 

learning Online Safety and Digital 

Imagery. 

 

 Maths 

The children will study the 

following areas in depth: 

Place Value – up to 7 digit 

numbers 

Comparing numbers 

Written addition and 

subtraction methods. 

 

 

 

 Religious Education (RE) 

In RE this half term our topic is Creation.  

We will look at God the Creator and how 

we are all stewards of the Earth.  The 

children will be aware of God’s great gifts 

to us all and the importance of our own 

gifts. 

 

 

History 

The children will focus on the 

topic of Anglo-Saxons.  They will 

place certain events on a timeline 

and will look at invasions, 

settlements, daily life, homes and 

religion.  They will also study 

Beowulf and Sutton Hoo and the 

different Kingdoms around this 

time.  This topic will link with 

their DT and English units. 

PE 

In PE the children will follow a 

dodgeball unit and football unit.  

They will build upon their skills from 

previous years.  The children will also 

use the facilities at the Leisure Box 

in Brierfield.  They will also begin 

their 10 week swimming unit at 

Wavelengths, Nelson.  
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Class 4  

Holy Trinity R.C Primary 

School. 

Mrs Carlile 

MFL 

This half term, the 

children will look at 

vocabulary and phrases 

they would expect to use 

in a French School. 

 

 

Science 

This half-term in Science we will be 

learning about Animals and Human Life 

Cycles.   

PHSE 

The children will be introduced to 

their PSHE journals 

Music 

The children will follow the 

unit ‘Recorder World’ with Mrs 

Blackledge. 


